
 

 

  

 City Manager’s Declaration and Order to End Water Use Restrictions 

for Fort Collins Utilities Water Customers 
 

The City Manager of the City of Fort Collins hereby makes this Declaration and Order to End 

Water Use Restrictions for Fort Collins Utilities Water Customers (“Order”), pursuant to Fort 

Collins City Code Section 26-167(a) and the Water Shortage Action Plan, dated April 2020.  

 

The City Manager must declare the end of a declared water shortage and issue another order lifting 

water use restrictions upon determination that they are no longer needed, pursuant to Fort Collins 

City Code Section 26-167(a).   

 

The projected water shortage described in the City Manager’s Amended and Restated Declaration 

and Order of Water Use Restrictions for Fort Collins Utilities Water Customers, dated October 1, 

2020, has ended due to the completion of the Horsetooth Outlet Project and the additional water 

that is now available from that source.  Water use restrictions are therefore no longer necessary.  

All water restrictions for Fort Collins Utilities water customers shall therefore cease as of 

November 10, 2020.     

 

 

 

Approved: 

 

________________________________ 

Darin Atteberry, City Manager  
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